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Dear New Third Graders of Room 101,             
I hope you are having a safe, yet fun filled summer with your family and friends.   I certainly have been enjoying time with mine.  Being able to travel again this summer was exciting. I have been enjoying riding bikes, hiking, and exploring in North Carolina and the Jersey Shoreline.  In the next month I will be visiting Lake Huron in Michigan and going on a biking tour in the Vermont countryside.  I have also been spending much time in the gardens and working on home improvements like most of your parents, I am guessing.  However fun the summer is, I always look forward to starting a new school year and getting to know all of you. 
Room 101 is an exciting place to be at Jamison Elementary.  You will be learning cursive handwriting, multiplication and division, as well as becoming a better reader and writer using interesting professionally written stories. Through activities and projects, you will have a chance to study maps and communities, explore the science behind motion, get to know our solar system, and investigate life cycles of many creatures here on Earth.  You will even be given your very own caterpillar to watch change into a beautiful butterfly and then release it into nature.  There are just so many things to look forward to in third grade.
You should be able to see the list of third grade supplies on the Jamison website. If not, you can find it on my teacher site. Please bring your supplies with you along with a positive attitude on the first day of school, August 30th.
I look forward to meeting all of you before too long and hope that you enjoy the rest of the summer break.
 Sincerely,
Ms. Kanarish					
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